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" Nov. 5, 2020

DR. MAY B. ECLAR

Regional Director

Cordillera Administrative Region -
Department of Education

Dear Ma’am:
Greetings!

We hope that this letter finds you in the best of health amidst the situation that we are currently
in. *

We are glad to inform you that Creotec Philippines has designed a program to provide relevant
work immersion experience to our Senior High School students despite the challenges of the

pandemic. ) :

in our past implementation, we have set up facilities for the work immersion trainees to
experience working in a dedicated facility for their exposure on organizational processes.
However, with the restrictions on face-to-face sessions for students and on thelr exposure to
industry offices, we still found it important not to deprive Senior High School students of the
experience that they can get from a monitored structured work-from-home Immersion. This is an
opportunity for schools to take advantage of the program to still be able to provide an experience
that will make the students understand organizational processes, apply the work discipline
expected from employees, use our Oracle-based system for HR and Accounting transactions and
learn the competencies of being part of a technical team.

it Is in this regard that | would like to request for an endorsement for us to present our program to
private and public senior high schools on November 18 or 19, 2020, 10am, for their appreciation
and possible implementation in their respective schools. Those who are interested can register at
hitps:/ftinyurl.com/yyo8npcb. Further, may I request for this invitation to be posted on your DepEd
website? - - .

Please be assured that CREOTEC is your partner in bridging the skills gap between the academe
and the Industry.

Thank you for your usual support.

Looking forward to your favorable response.
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Sincerely,
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To: All Schools Division Superintendents
All Other Concerned .

For information and dissemination.
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